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Dear Dr, Ferrater-Mora: 

At its fall 1978 meeting the Board of Trustees and Editora 
of the Journal of Philosophy, decided to invite Professors 
James Higginbotham and Isaac Levi to serve as Consulting Editors 
of the Journal; Professors Higginbotham and Levi are both members 
of the Philosophy Department at Coiumbia whom the editors have 
in fact consulted on more than one occasion in recent years on 
matters in their special competence: philosophy of linguistics and 
probability theory, respectiely* it would be appropriate, therefore 
at this time for us to remove your ñame as Consulting Editor 
from the Journal masthead. 
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I understand that Professor Danto has already spoken with 
Professor Kline about this possibility and that it is not un-
satisfactory to him. 
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May I express, on behalf of all of us at the Journal of 
Philosophy our appreciation for your much valued association 
with the Journal. 
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Very sincerely, 

CUUbé\ ÚUUC 
Albert G. Redpath 
President 
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Tel. 212-280-3188 . 
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